
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Massive Build for 310 Frances

From: Michelle Blanchette
Sent: May-16-19 8:20 AM
To: clerk(5)hamilton.ca

Subject: Massive Build for 310 Frances

Dear Honourable Mayor & Council,

Please take the concerns of the residents seriously. Please allow our elected representatives to represent US, the
people who live in this area.The residents of the area by the lake should not have this massive build thrust upon
their neighbourhood without further study of its potential impact. Please consider ALL of the building projects
in the area & how all of these pieces impact the existing residents, as well as the infrastructure and
ecosystem. Please take back your delegated authority for Site Plan Control / Approval on the application for
310 Frances. As per the Planning Act, you have ca  age and in the best interest of all citizens, it is incumbent
upon you that approval for a build of this massive scale rests with all City of Hamilton elected representatives.
We have faith in our democratic system & truly hope that no short-sighted decision is made in haste without
full disclosure & appropriate study & discussion.

Respectfully,
Michelle Blanchette
30 Drakes Dr.
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